Pwyllgor Newid Hinsawdd, yr Amgylchedd a Seilwaith

Climate Change, Environment, and Infrastructure Committee

Senedd Cymru

Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 ISN SeneddHinsawdd@senedd.cymru senedd.cymru/SeneddHinsawdd 0300 200 6565

Welsh Parliament

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 ISN SeneddClimate@senedd.wales senedd.wales/SeneddClimate 0300 200 6565

Julie James, MS

Minister for Climate Change

22 November 2022

Dear Minister,

The Committee will be undertaking work in January 2023 to assess the progress the Welsh Government has made against its electric vehicle charging strategy and, in particular, the associated action plan, published in October 2021.

I would be grateful if you would provide the Committee with your views on progress in writing by 6 January, to inform our consideration of this issue in our meeting on 12 January. I would also be grateful for an update on the review of the action plan, given the commitment that the action plan "will be monitored and reviewed annually", and an update on progress against the first round of Key Performance Indicators (KPIs) arising from the Action Plan.

Yours sincerely,

Llyr Gruffydd MS,

Chair, Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure Committee

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg.

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English.

